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23rd March 2021 
 
Dear parent/carer, 
 
It has been lovely to have the Newchurch Family back together again.  The children are settling back into the 
routine of coming into school each day and are working so hard. It has been an interesting term and as we 
approach the end of it, we would like to share with you two events that we are organising. 
 

 
 

EASTER EGG-STRAVAGANZA THURSDAY 1st APRIL 2021 
 
On Thursday 1st April, we will be having our annual Easter Egg-stravaganza!  This is a great day when the 
children are involved in Easter activities whilst learning about it in their Religious Education lessons. 
 
We would like to invite all Foundation and KS1 pupils to make bonnets or hats at home with an Easter 
theme and bring them into school for our Easter parade.  Children in KS2 also have the option of 
creating a bonnet. The children will have the opportunity to parade their creations virtually in front of 
all the other Newchurch robins. This is a voluntary activity: just for fun as a chance to show off the 
children’s talents and creativity!   
 
In addition to this, all the children are invited to decorate a hard-boiled egg.  There will be a small prize 
for the most creative decoration in each class.  Unfortunately, the decorated eggs will not be returned 
as the children will have a smashing time in the afternoon, taking part in an egg rolling competition. 
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NEWCHURCH SPRING PHOTOGRAPHY COMPETITION 
 

 
 
Two of our teaching assistants, Mrs Wilkinson-Gamble and Mrs Worthington, are keen photographers.  After 
seeing some of their work, we thought it would be a lovely idea to have a spring photography completion during 
the Easter holidays, 
 
As the days get brighter and they are out for a walk, we are inviting the children to take photographs of the signs 
of Spring or nature and send them into us via the school email address: newchurch_primary@warrington.gov.uk 
The closing date will be the first day back after Easter (15th April).  We will make a virtual gallery to share the 
pictures and the winners will be announced on Friday 23rd April. 
 
We can’t wait to see them! 
 
Kind regards, 
 

Mrs Jayne Narraway 

Head Teacher  
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